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Pearson House Restoration

SAHS Donations

SAHS Memorials
In Memory Of: 
Celia Whidden  Carl & Nancy Garlow
   Elmer & Gladys Norgaard Trust
        Shirley Danielson & Family
Floyd Jones       Dennis & Shirley Anderson
        Jerry & Rose King
Marilyn Borseth     Elmer & Gladys Norgaard Trust
Dan Logan       Jerry & Rose King
Duane Sedy       Jerry & Rose King
Jean Logan Kallock Barbara Logen
Olive Lindberg Torset Margaret Utgard
Mary Elyne Ericksson Moore Margaret Utgard

Linda Demetre
Kathy Uroff

Dave & Bobbie Eldridge
Janet Mayer

SCAF Community Grant

OUR VOLUNTEERS ARE THE BEST! JOIN US.

Following the parade in Historic Downtown Stanwood, these 
Independence Day revelers came to The Floyd for an 

Old Fashioned Ice Cream Social.

One of our sponsors, AAA Camano Heated Storage, provided
hundreds of ice cream sandwiches to people at the parade.

Our core of active volunteers have provided the
community with many very successful events this
year, starting with musical performances by the 
South End String Band and Spiritus Winds, followed
by a Historic Sites weekend, and a Spring Tea that 
seats 175 people. We intersperced these events with 
three History & Hors d’oeurves lectures and/or 
documentaries that included Mary Pilkington, Jack
Gunther and Jeff Wheeler. New this year was a
dedication of our Community Veterans Memorial on
Memorial Day which attracted 250 people. We started
the second half of the year with a wildly successful 
4th of July Parade & Ice Cream Social.

We will do three more History & Hors d’oeurves 
events in the fall, along with a Veterans Day event and
a Jeffrey Cohan Christmas Concert.  We also have our
most popular event, which is an Old Fashioned 
Christmas at The Floyd, where over a thousand
children and their parents come to have a professional
photo taken with Santa free of charge, receive a gift
bag and do crafts.

In addition to our events we host regular tours and
try to keep the complex open two afternoons a week. 
We would not be able to do any of this without our 
volunteers, our sponsors and donations to the
Stanwood Area Historical Society. Please consider
joining our volunteers -- we can always use your
help!
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